
 
CITY OF ELBERTON 

PUBLIC HEARING & CALLED MEETING OF THE ELBERTON MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
Thursday, May 28, 2020 - 5:30 p.m. 

 
 Pursuant to due call and notice thereof the Public Hearing and Called Meeting of the Mayor and 
Council of the City of Elberton convened at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 28, 2020, at the Elberton Arts 
Center, 17 W. Church St., with Mayor Guest presiding. 
 

Present were: Council Members Butler, Colquitt, Burton, Prince, and Parham; City Manager Dunn, 
CFO Eavenson, Water director Hackett, and Public Works director Burton. Also present was Rose Scoggins 
of the Elberton Star. 
                                                                                                            
 Mayor Guest called the Public Hearing to order. A notice of the meeting was issued in accordance 
with law for the purpose of discussing the FY21 proposed budget and any other matters that may 
properly come before Council. Mayor Guest called the meeting to order, led the assembly in Pledge of 
Allegiance, and gave the invocation.  
 

Mayor Guest called the Public Hearing to order.  Mayor Guest asked if anyone wished to speak on 
the FY21 proposed budget.  There was no comment.  Mayor Guest asked City Manager Dunn if he had 
received any written or oral comments, and the answer was no.  Council Member Butler motioned to 
close the public hearing, seconded by Council Member Parham.  The motion was adopted by 5-0 vote 
(Butler, Burton, Prince, Colquitt, Parham). 
 

Mayor Guest called to order the Called Meeting.  Mayor Guest asked City Manager Dunn to give 
the Fiscal Year 2021 budget presentation, and the group also enjoyed dinner catered by The Quarry 
Plates and Pours from the Samuel Elbert Hotel. 
 

Upon conclusion of the presentation by the City Manager, Mayor Guest asked if there were any 
other questions.  Having all questions answered or discussed, the Mayor moved on to other business.   

 
The City Manager gave several updates on projects including the new Sewer Main to serve 

Pilgrims, the Medical Drive stormwater pipe replacement project, and the Sinkhole on Gordon St. at MLK 
Jr. Blvd. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned with a motion duly made and seconded.   
       
       __________________________ 
       Mayor 

ATTEST: 
_________________________ 
City Clerk 


